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February 6, 2014 
 
The Salvation Army 
946 New Hampshire Street 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The Lawrence City Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 24, 2015, 
regarding the issuance of a Temporary Liquor Permit for the 2015 Art Tougue and Final Friday 
events to be held on May 29 – 31, 2015 in the 900 block of New Hampshire Street. You are 
being notified because your church is located within 400 feet of the proposed event. The 
meeting will begin at 5:45 p.m. in the City Commission Meeting Room at City Hall, 6 E 6th 
Street. If you have questions or comments about this matter you may attend the City 
Commission Meeting on Tuesday, March 24, 2015, and you may also contact me at (785) 832-
3134 or mthiel@lawrenceks.org to ask questions or submit comments prior to the meeting.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Thiel 
Assistant Public Works Director  
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February 6, 2014 
 
The Salvation Army 
946 New Hampshire Street 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The Lawrence City Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 24, 2015, 
regarding the issuance of a Temporary Liquor Permit for the 2015 Buskerfest to be held on May 
29 – 31, 2015 in 100 block of east 8th Street and the 900 block of New Hampshire Street. The 
portion of the event on New Hampshire Street directly affects your property. You are being 
notified because your church is located within 400 feet of the proposed event. The meeting will 
begin at 5:45 p.m. in the City Commission Meeting Room at City Hall, 6 E 6th Street. If you have 
questions or comments about this matter you may attend the City Commission Meeting on 
Tuesday, March 24, 2015, and you may also contact me at (785) 832-3134 or 
mthiel@lawrenceks.org to ask questions or submit comments prior to the meeting.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Thiel 
Assistant Public Works Director  
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